
 
 

All Branch Mail Out #15 
 
Date:   February 27, 2024 

 

To:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     

From:   Comrade Don McCumber 

    President 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Website Updated 
 
Message: 

 
 

Comrades:  It is with great pleasure and relief that I announce that our 
website is back up and running at full speed. We faced a few challenges 
with this endeavor as we had to hire a new Webmaster and re-write the 
entire website in a more user-friendly web language.  
 
I would like to thank all of you for your patience as the Executive Director 
worked through finding a new webmaster and getting this project under 
way. I would also like to thank Andrea Lawless, our newly contracted 
webmaster, for her diligence and hard work in rewriting the website and 
making it look professional and modern.  
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In the coming days, you will see links being added to incorporate our new 
social media sites to give even more access to members and the 
community alike. 
 
Take the time to familiarize yourselves with the new website. You will find 
that it is now just as easy to view on your phone as it is on a monitor. 
 

https://ns.legion.ca/ 
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